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Comments: Thank you for receiving my message today. As a veteran of these United States, I don't think that our

national forests should be dug up and used for the infrastructure of either our country or businesses. These

forests were put here for us to enjoy, and a place for the wildlife to thrive. There's ways around, not taking away

our land for this endeavor. Even though this pipeline is going to be underground, it's going to cause a lot of

destruction to the land and disrupt a normally peaceful habitat for the wildlife that is living there, much of which

has been pushed out into these national forests because of our continual development. I'm not against

developing plans for these national forest or put here and are supposed to be protected. If we keep on selling our

public assets, what's the next generation won't keep doing the same. We have to set a standard, the people

coming after us are going to be using the actions that we take the guide. I do not agree with the construction of a

natural gas pipeline through this protected area. Thank you for receiving my message today.

 

All the best, Donald Fenton
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